
AMATEUR RADIO CLUB 

 

Remember when we thought somebody special had to pump flammable 

gasoline for us? 

Remember when we needed the certified operator to run the elevator for 

us? 

Well, just as we now know we are capable to do those things for ourselves, it 

shouldn’t be a surprise that “even you” are capable of operating a two-way 

radio.   

To come to the Amateur Radio Club meeting one doesn’t need to be a licensed 

radio operator or own a radio.  All you need is some curiosity and willingness 

to meet a few new people here at Four Seasons. All are invited. 

At this time the club has about fifteen members, but we need more!  Of the 

membership many are not licensed HAM operators and about half of the 

others only became licensed within the past two years, since they moved to 

Four Seasons, since they retired.   

So, come on over to a meeting and see what is going on, you probably already 

know somebody that is a member.  The Amateur Radio Club meets in the 

Lodge at 10:00AM on the last Friday of each month. Visit the website, 

W6FSB.COM for more information.  Four Seasons Radio Club meeting.  You 

may surprise yourself!   

Hope to see some new faces there.  We need more members!  If you can 

operate a talk on a cell phone and have some curiosity, come join us. 

Rob Gardner , KB6ROB 


